
 25th February 2022 

Volume 8 Issue 22 

The Perryfield Post 
Perryfields Infant School 

Dates for your diary… 

• 3rd March—World 

Book Day 

• 3rd Mar—KS1 Teacher 

clubs to start  

• 4th Mar—2:15 Parent 

workshop on School 

Assessment 2:15pm 

• 14th Mar—Science 

Week (details to follow) 

• 25th Mar—Easter Dis-

co (details to follow) 

• 1st April—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm) 

• 19th April—Children 

back to school 

• 17th May—Whole 

school trip to Layer 

Marney Towers 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

It was another busy week at school.  It is this time of year that I’m reminded that 

we are now half way through the academic year.  I am hoping that you all found 

the parents evenings informative and useful.  

School Council News 
Part of the role of our School 

Council is to think of ways in 

which to improve the school.  

In October they asked all the 

children in their classes how 

we could do this.  One of the 

decisions was to have an-

other play boat in the play-

ground.  Recently, the 

School Council showed a 

range of boats and asked all 

of the children to vote for 

their favourite.  The vote was unanimous and here is the boat we are hoping to 

get.  The FIPS parents are helping us to raise the money. 

World Thinking Day Assembly 
On Tuesday it was World Thinking Day.  This is Lord Baden-Powell’s birthday 

and is a day on which members of the scouting and guiding associations world 

wide think about each other and celebrate being part of an international move-

ment, by learning and playing together and taking action on worldwide and local 

issues. We were lucky enough to have an assembly led by local leaders, ex-

plaining the day and teaching us all a song. The children in school who are 

members of Rainbows, Beavers and Brownies wore their uniforms to school for 

the day as part of the celebration. 

 



 

Reminders……….. 

Year 2 Trip—Please can I remind all Year 2 parents to return the consent forms and to make payment for 

the Year 2 trip to Chelmsford Cathedral.  Without this it will be unable to go ahead. 

School Volunteers—If you would like to regularly volunteer and be a parent helper please speak with 

your class teacher.   

Best wishes, Amanda Reid, Headteacher. 

 Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Ruby Class 98.59% 


